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Rainforest jungles of sawarakMalaysiaTribal
peopleFighting
to save their hundredMillion year old forestA culture
survived for more thanFourty thousand yearsOne of
last
remindingHunter gathered society Now they're being
forced From their homes By logging companies And
thrown
to jail For trying to protect Their homelandsThere's
not a singleDocumented case of pregnantRainforest
loggingObscuring
it - it's degradingSociety is
waitingBullshitBullshitRealizeI
keep talking wake up twiceIt filters through to us
Now they're being forcedThe beliefThe third world is
poorIt lacks if the benefitOf our modern industryIt's
still a common viewDegeneration of all
nationBullshitBullshitRealizeI
keep thinking wake up twiceIt filters through to us
Now they're being forced..
. How long can we continue To allow this
destructionEchoes
from a foreign kindLies -- Cries --Such is lifeIt's
just degeneration what I seeSwallowing each human
beingNearly
you and meHow could we be so blindWe're all of the
same kindWe're all just victims of ourselvesGreeting
from a worldSupposed to deathYa wakama zulu
bandeeFearless
I'm smilingI don't care for dyingDon't care for
miseryFucked
up realityFucked up me and youMe fucking assholeMe
fuckin' meWhat we leave isCorpse
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